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MEET THE TEAM

NEW YEAR!

JOIN US!

Hi friends! We are so happy you are here! Your
FLVS Flex Elementary School Counselors are
excited to work with you this school year. Each
month we share a character education trait
and host a webinar on the topic. In this
monthly newsletter we share information to
help you get the most out of your
homeschooling experience!  

 The new year is a great time to set goals for
yourself! Maybe it’s learning a new skill,
maybe it’s improving grades, becoming a
better reader, or something along those lines.
Your School Counselors can help! Contact us to
discuss and come up with an action plan to put
in place so you can accomplish what you wish
in 2025! 
  

Our next monthly lesson is on Wednesday,
January, 22nd at 2pm EST. Our character
education trait is Emapthy. The Zoom link
and password will be available on your
teacher’s classroom event calendar.

Mrs. Minger, Mrs. Rohr, and Mrs. Pinkman

January, 2025


